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APPENDIX “JLA-40”

ALBERTA FISH AND-GAME ASSOCIATION

A BRIEF ON FIREARMS LEGISLATION

AND CONTROL

The Alberta Fish and Game Association is grateful for the 

opportunity to give its views to the standing Committee on Justice 

and Legal Affairs.

Making the presentation will be Bob Scammell, immediate 

past president of the Alberta Fish and Game Association, and immediate 

past chairman of the Gun Control Committee of the Canadian Wildlife 

Federation, a position now held by Col. L.H. Nicholson from whom you 

have already heard. Accompanying Mr. Scammell will be Tom O’Keefe, 

a past president of the Alberta Fish and Game Association and now 

Vice-President of the Canadian Wildlife Federation. Mr. Scammelk is a 

lawyer practising in Red Deer, Alberta and an outdoors writer appearing 

in three Alberta dailies, and Mr. O'Keefe is a Bankruptcy Liquidator 

practising in Calgary.

The policy statement of the Alberta Fish and Game Association 

on firearms control has been distributed with this submission and it 

gives information concerning the Alberta Fish and Game Association, the 

general attitude and views of gun owners in Alberta, the general views 

of the Association on firearms control and in particular on Bill C-83. 

The policy statement was passed by the Annual Conference of the Alberta 

Fish and Game Association which was held in Calgary shortly after Bill 

C-83 was introduced in the House of Commons.
21642—7


